
South Cove Manor at Quincy Point Rehabilitation Center

South Cove Manor Updates

Dear Family and Friends of South Cove Manor:

Over the past two days, we have conducted outbreak testing on our second floor,

which involves testing every resident and staff member that works on that floor. I

am happy to share that we have not identified any additional COVID positive

residents or staff members as a result of that testing. We will conduct another

round of outbreak testing tomorrow, and again on Monday. I will share the results

of those tests as soon as we have them.

As a reminder, while we cannot restrict visitation privileges, we are still cautioning

against in-person visitation on the second-floor north courtyard at this time.

Please feel free to reach out to Li Chen, our administrator, or I with any questions.

Thank you again for placing your trust in South Cove Manor.

Sincerely,

William J. Graves

President & CEO

中華頤養院更新

親愛的中华颐养院的家人和朋友：
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在過去的兩天裡，我們在二樓進行了疫情檢測，包括對在該樓層工作的
每一位居民和工作人員進行檢測。我很高興地告訴大家，由於該測試，
我們沒有發現任何其他 COVID 陽性居民或工作人員。我們將在明天進
行另一輪爆發測試，並在周一再次進行。一旦我們得到這些測試的結
果，我將立即分享。

提醒一下，雖然我們不能限制探視權，但我們仍告誡目前不要親自到二
樓北院探視。

如有任何問題，請隨時聯繫我們的管理員陳力或我。
再次感謝您對中華頤養院的信任。

真摯地，
威廉·J·格雷夫斯
總裁兼首席執行官

Please support

South Cove Manor

請支持
中華頤養院

Click here for Donation Form

to mail a check

South Cove Manor at Quincy Point
Rehabilitation Center

288 Washington Street, Quincy, MA 02169
(617) 423-0590

www.SouthCoveManor.org
info@southcovemanor.org
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If you believe you received this message in error or wish to no longer receive email from us,
please (Unsubscribing is not supported in previews).
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